

Newport School

NEWS BULLETIN

22 November 2018

Notices

- We have had an action packed week of learning and sporting activities this week. On Wednesday, a selection of Y4 pupils represented Newport School in a football competition. The children did exceptionally well; they demonstrated respect in the way in which they played and even came away with some medals! The A team reached 2nd place and the B team came 1st. Well done everybody, we are incredibly proud of you.
- Y4 and Y5 pupils enjoyed their half-termly educational visits this week; Y4 enhanced their history learning about the Romans by visiting the British Museum and Y5 developed their understanding of the Earth, Sun and Moon in their visit to the Royal Observatory. Thank you to all parent/ carer volunteers who helped, it is very much appreciated.
- Please remember that school will be closed tomorrow, 23rd
 November, due to a staff INSET. Enjoy your long weekend.
- Thank-you for all parent/carer governor nominees. We received 14 nominations and as there are only 2 vacancies, an election will be held. The ballot papers, which are numbered, will be given out via your child on Monday 26th November. Please note if you have more than one child, your eldest child will receive the papers, please make sure to check book bags. Each parent is entitled to one Ballot paper, which should be returned to the boxes in the school office before 4pm on Monday 10th December 2018. No nominations should be submitted via email.
- Thank you for everyone who brought donations in for our Children in Need fundraiser. We raised a staggering £588.72, which has been sent off to Children In Need. Thank you everybody for taking part.
- We have also collected £124.38 for the Poppy Appeal, thank to everyone who contributed.
- Sharing assemblies for Y1&2 and 3&4 are below:
 - o Y3 and 4: Friday 30th November
 - o Y1 and 2: Friday 7th December

We look forward to seeing you there.

- For a second week in a row, our weekly rolling attendance is 98%, well done! This means that more children are ensuring they make the best of all learning opportunities and respecting their right to learn. Well done, let's keep it up! Thank you for your continued support with this.
- If you are cycling or scooting to school, please ensure that you take your bike/ scooter home with you at the end of the day, the school is not responsible for these.
- We have an action-packed December, please take note of the important dates in the 'upcoming dates' below.
- Have a wonderful weekend; see you bright and breezy on Monday.

Dates for Next Week

Monday 26th November – Year 5 Trip to Royal Observatory Sosali & Violet

Tuesday 27th November – Year 2 Trip to Natural History Museum Jallo & Peela

Wednesday 28th November

Year 2 Trip to Natural History Museum Yellow & Jaune

School Nurse Drop in 8.30-9.30am

Thursday 29th November – Year 6 Trip to Natural History Museum – 3 classes

Friday 30th November – Year 3 and 4 Sharing Assembly, 9am, Great Hall





Newport School

NEWS BULLETIN

22 November 2018

Attendance

EYFS – Red 98.6% KS1 – Yellow 100%KS2 – Bleu and Sosali 100%

Note: The school operates a zero tolerance approach to absence during term time, for further information please refer to our attendance procedures.

If your child is unwell, please report his/her absence on the ParentMail App.

Upcoming Dates

Friday 7th December – Year 1 and 2 Sharing Assembly, 9am, Great Hall

Monday 10th **December** – Year 1 trip to Christchurch

Tuesday 11th December – Year 4 Roman Day

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Winter Bazaar

Tuesday 18th **December –** Reception Nativity Play

Wednesday 19th December

– Carols by Candle light at
Dawlish Primary

Friday 21st December – Last day of Term – Early finish at 1.30pm

Monday 7th **January 2019** – First day of Spring Term – 8:50am

Find us online at:

www.newport.waltham.sch.uk

Please note that the school does not accept email correspondence from parents

